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September 27, 1974

Mrs. Una E. Hewett

0il Conservation Commission
Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mrs. Hewett:

Thank you for the information you sent me recently on the Powers 1-28
and 2-28 State holes drilled in Quay County.

We have one additional problem in this area that we need help on. 1In
addition to the Powers 1-28 and Powers 2-28 drilled in sec.28, T. 15N.,
R. 34E., we have another record for this same section that was picked
up from the scout report. The information on this hole is as follows:

Powers & Powers #1 State

825'N., 1316'E., 28-15N-34E Quay Co.

Spud: 9-8-69 Comp: 12-1-69 TD: 1225'

Temp. Abd., Elev. 4076 Gr., 10" csg. at 318',
7" csg. at 765'. We do not have a copy of the
C-105 for this test but we do have a copy of the
C-101. The C-101 bears the unique number
30-039-20002.

This record appears to be of a third hole in sec. 28. It is in the
NE% of the section and the Powers 1-28 is in the SW% of the section.
However, the spud and completion dates are about the same. We are
wondering if this is a record of a third hole in the section, or is
this a confused record of the Powers 1-28. Any information you
might be able to supply would be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Robert A. Bieberman
Petroleum Geologist
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